
 

 

FORMULA CLASSIC RACING 

20th February 2021 

 

Due to a very late cancellation by a local car club who were meant to visit the museum, FCR 
members and friends are being offered the opportunity to visit the WARM museum in Banjup, 
tomorrow, Sunday 21st February between 10 a.m. and 4 p.m. 

 

The address is; 

111 Harper Road, Banjup 

 

Light refreshments will be available. 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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